
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Coming Soon….. 

 

Parents Evening 

17th & 18th October 

 

Harvest 

20th October 

 

 

October Half-Term  

24th - 28th October  

 

 Christmas Break  

19th December - 2nd January  

 

February Half-Term  

20th - 24th February  

 

Inset Day  

Monday 27th February  

 

Easter Break  

3rd - 14th April  

Closed for Voting—4th May 

 

May Half-Term  

29th May - 2nd June  

 

 

Inset Day  

Monday 5th June  

 

Last Day of School  

Friday 21st July  

 

 

 

For dates over the year please visit      

the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/cale

ndar/ 

 

 

 

23rd September 2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Brilliant yet again with 5 classes achieving 100%attendnaance last week.  

Congratulations goes to:- 

Terrific Tigers 100%       

Perfect Panthers 100%            Learning Lions  100% 

Super Squirrels 100%  Fantastic Foxes 100%   

  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Dear Parents, 

Having now completed three weeks in our new classes the children are  settled, routines established and learning 

is underway.  The swimming and forest school programme has  got underway and soon we will be offering club.  

We are surveying  the children to find out what  clubs they would like to have on offer—we will do our best to 

please. 

Next week we are looking forward to cake on Friday in support of Macmillian, please join in if you can. (see below) 

Tempest Photos—Wednesday 28th  

For family group photos please arrive from 

8.15am in the hall.  All individual and sibling 

photos will be taken in the school day. 

 

 

 

Come and join us on Friday 30th September from 

2pm onwards for our Douglas  

MacMillan coffee afternoon! Children are welcome 

to join you as you indulge in tea, coffee, cakes and 

biscuits! There will also be a raffle so don’t forget 

your pennies. 

Any cake donations need to be given to Miss 

Mohring by Thursday 29th. Thank you! 

Our Eco Warriors  

Each class has appointed an eco-warrior who 

will meet with Miss Day to discuss how to 

make our school more eco-friendly. 

This term’s eco warriors are: 

Harper Williams, Henry Burns, Eddie 

Deakin, Ronnie Rockley, Bodhi Russell, 

Charlie Cartlidge, Esmay Rock-

ley, Bella Armitt and Matilda 

Knapper. 

 

              Well done!  

Website Updates 

Subject Leader’s have been busy updating 

our curriculum pages which can be found 

via the Parents 

tab.  

www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Parents Assembly for Key Stage 2 classes 

Wise Owls-  Friday 7th October at 2.30pm  

Super Squirrels —Friday 14th October at 2.30pm 

Fantastic Foxes—Friday 21st October at 2.30pm 

All parents/carers of are invite to school to watch the class assembly. 

http://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk


Well done to Jesse Cumberbatch for    
being awarded Player of the Match in    
rugby at Congleton bears last weekend. 

Vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. 

 If you are interested or know someone who may be, then please call the school office on 01782 973800 for an application pack. 

 The position is term time only for 1 hour per day with an hourly rate of £9.43. (Grade 2 Scale point 2). 

 This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people/vulnerable adults and expect all staff 
and volunteers to share this  commitment This position is subject to a criminal records check from the Disclosure and    Barring Service 

(formerly CRB) which will require you to disclose details of all unspent and unfiltered spent reprimands, formal warnings, cautions and con-
victions in your application form. 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies-2/ 

   Star of the week 

Busy Bees - Alice Hammond 

Clever Caterpillars - Rebecca Wood 

Terrific Tigers - Theo Howson 

Charming Cheetahs - Victor Amegadzie 

Perfect Panthers - Jasmine Young 

Learning Lions - Keisha Davenport 

Super Squirrels - Miley Atkinson 

Wise Owls - Leighton Moss 

Fantastic Foxes - Indie Timms 

                 

Awesome Award 

Busy Bees - George Young 

Clever Caterpillars - Eva Ridgeway 

Terrific Tigers - Taya-Mai Batty 

Charming Cheetahs - Beau Bailey 

Perfect Panthers - Iris Guest 

Learning Lions - Libbie Patterson 

Super Squirrels - Dougie Ribbans 

Wise Owls - Lillie-Mae Swift 

Fantastic Foxes - Cameron Rafferty 

Thoughtful Friend 

Clever Caterpillars - Lydia Weaver 

Busy Bees - Cody Lee 

Terrific Tigers - Millie Rose Betton 

Charming Cheetahs - Phoebe Robinson 

Perfect Panthers - Jack Mountford 

Learning Lions - Luca Lamkin 

Super Squirrels – Harley Robinson 

Wise Owls - Archie Allen 

Fantastic Foxes - Hayley Meir 

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following chil-
dren who were awarded a  golden ticket 

this week and chose a prize from the golden 
chest:- 

Parker, Poppy, Jaxon, Jay-Jay, 
Aimee, Jasmine, Bodhi& Iris 

House Points  

Mars - 197 Jupiter – 157 

Earth - 276  Saturn - 158 

 

This weeks winners are Earth 

 Operation Encompass 

Since 2022 the school jointly with         

Staffordshire Police. Runs this project 

 

Operation Encompass is the reporting   

system to schools, prior to the start of the 

next school day, when a child or young  

person has experienced, any domestic 

abuse. 

 

Operation Encompass will ensure that a 

member of the school staff, (Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) known as a Key Adult, 

is trained to allow them to liaise with the 

police and to use the information that has 

been shared, in confidence, while ensuring 

that the school is able to make provision 

for possible difficulties experienced by  

children, or their families, who have been 

experienced a domestic abuse incident. 

 

We are keen to offer the best support     

possible to all our pupils and we believe 

this will be extremely beneficial for all 

those involved. 

Young Voices 

All children from Years 3 & 4 have re-

ceived a letter all about Young Voices.  

The slip needs to be returned by Monday 

26th if your child wishes to take part.   

Also find the letter on the website 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/lette

rs/ 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies-2/

